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Australia – Victoria 

No. 130 (T) of 2017 

BASS STRAIT – BARWON HEADS 

Date: EFFECTIVE IMMEDIATELY 

Details: 
Mariners are advised that the Orungal wreck south cardinal mark buoy (Q6+LFI W 15s) is off station  

The established position of the buoy was: 
  Lat. 38° 17.276’ South 
  Lon. 144° 30.572’ East 
  (Datum WGS84) 

The buoy shall be re-positioned as soon as practicable. 

Mariners are advised to navigate with caution in the vicinity of the Orungal wreck. 

AUS Charts and publications affected: 
AUS 143 

Victorian Charts and publications affected: 
Nil 

Further notice: 
A further Notice will be issued. 

Peter Corcoran 
Director, Maritime Safety 

26 April 2017 


